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800.	Mr M Waters (DA) to ask the Minister of Social Development:
[bookmark: _GoBack]With regard to her reply to question 1505 on 12 May 2015, was there ever a Letter Agreement signed between the SA Social Security Agency and the SA Post Office; if not, why not; if so, on what date was it (a) signed and (b) terminated?	NW863E							
Reply:


(a) & (b) No, there is no contractual obligation with SAPO
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